

Elementary School

18599 - 65 Ave., Surrey, BC V3S 8T2 Tel: (604) 575-1359 Fax: (604) 575-0853

Dear Parents,

October 24, 2013

Division 4 will be going ice-skating at Cloverdale Recreation Centre and the Surrey Sport and Leisure Centre. The dates and times we will be going are:

Tuesday, October 29 11:45 – 12:45 Monday, December 9 1:15 – 2:15

Skating is free, but there are rental costs for those students who need to rent either skates or helmets. The skate rental is \$3.00 and the helmet rental is \$1.50. A helmet is mandatory for everyone. Bicycle helmets are acceptable as a substitute for an ice-hockey helmet. Please make sure your child wears proper clothing when skating (mitts, warm coat), as it does get cold on the ice.

We will need volunteer parent drivers to drive us there and back as well as help with the tying of skates. Parents are also more than welcome to join us on the ice! We would ask that parents arrive at the classroom at 11:30 on October 29 and 1:00 on December 9.

Please fill out the digital permission through the link on our class website.

If your child is renting equipment, please include cash or a cheque (payable to Hillcrest Elementary School) for each of the times your child will require rentals. No child will be denied access to this field trip due to a lack of funds.

Thank you!

Mr. Hong